
Congratulations
Rich Wilson, MD

Vice Chair of PM&R
The MetroHealth System and

Case Western Reserve University

About the FES Center
The Cleveland FES Center is a consortium of the Louis Stokes Cleveland VA Medical Center, MetroHealth Medical 
Center, Case Western Reserve University, University Hospitals, and the Cleveland Clinic Neurological Institute. 
With their support, researchers, engineers and clinicians collaborate together to develop innovative solutions that 
improve the quality of life of individuals with neurological or other muscular skeletal impairments. Through the use 
of neurostimulation and neuromodulation research and applications, the Cleveland FES Center leads the 
translation of this technology into clinical deployment.

The Cleveland FES Center congratulates Rich Wilson, 
MD, Director of the Division of Neurological Rehabilitation, 
MetroHealth System and Associate Professor of PM&R, 
School of Medicine Case Western Reserve University, on 
being named Vice Chair of the department of PM&R at 
the MetroHealth System and Case Western Reserve 
University. 

Dr. Wilson's research expertise is in the development and 
assessment of percutaneous peripheral nerve stimulation 
for the treatment of musculoskeletal pain in neurologically 
impaired and unimpaired populations. He is a nationally 
recognized stroke rehabilitation clinician participating in 
the field as a clinician, educator, researcher and leader.

Please join us in congratulating Dr. Wilson and supporting 
him as he moves forward in this key role.

 


